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 On Thursday, November 9, 2017 at 9:30 a.m. in Room 2318 of the Rayburn House 

Office Building, the Committee on Science, Space, and Technology, Subcommittee on Space, 

will hold a hearing titled, “An Update on NASA Exploration Systems Development.” 

 

Hearing Purpose  

 

The purpose of the hearing is to examine the development of the Space Launch System, 

Orion Crew Vehicle and the associated ground systems. 

 

Witnesses 

 

 Mr. William Gerstenmaier, Associate Administrator, Human Exploration and 

Operations Directorate, NASA  

 Dr. Sandra Magnus, Executive Director, American Institute of Aeronautics and 

Astronautics (AIAA)  

 

Staff Contact 

 

 For questions related to the hearing, please contact Mr. Tom Hammond, Staff Director, 

Space Subcommittee, Mr. G. Ryan Faith, Professional Staff Member, Space Subcommittee, or 

Ms. Sara Ratliff, Policy Assistant, Space Subcommittee, at 202-225-6371.   


